-

Valero

July 24,2019

Mr. Michael Wofford

Williamson County Fire Marshal Special Operations
3189 SE Inner Loop

Georgetown, Texas 786256

Dear Mr. Wofford,

As a part of our commitment to the communities near Valero’s V-Tex Logistics pipeline route and
terminals, we have reviewed your grant application and will be awarding the Williamson County Fire
Marshall Special Operations a V-Tex First Responder Grant. Congratulations!

The grant will provide your organization $10,000 to support training and response equipment, to better help
serve Williamson County, while enhancing safety and preparedness. Valero strives to be a good neighbor in
the communities where we live and work.

Thank you for your commitment to the local community.

Sincerely,

Ad T Wil

Fred Hampton
Vice President, Pipelines and Terminals
Logistics, Operations and Development
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